
Black History Month 

In the month of October, we will be reading stories from our ‘Gift a book’ bookshelf to celebrate Black 

History Month. Thanks again to families who donated. If anybody else would like to donate, we would 

love to receive more texts which reflect the rich diversity of our Hampton Hargate Primary School 

community.  

   

    


